
Sugar Hill Conservation CommissionDRAFT 
Minutes of March 21, 2013 

Present: Tim Burger, Margo Connors, Bill Fraser, Kathie Galligan, Eric Jostrom,  

                Tim Williams 

 

1. Approved minutes of November meeting 

2. Discussion of phragmites’ stand in Littleton near Moore Dam Honda. Tim 

W. waiting to hear back from Littleton Conservation Commission on how 

they are going to handle the situation He has offered assistance from Sugar 

Hill CC. Tim will continue to monitor. 

3. Invasive Species Pamphlet: SHCC interested in distributing information to 

the community on invasive species. Bill will explore different resources and 

determine if possible to obtain copies of invasive species pamphlets 

through the state for local use. Thanks to Bill for emailing CC members two 

excellent information brochures on invasive species in NH 

4. Conservation Plan:  maps are posted in the hallway of the town building for 

public input. Suggestion that Forest map be separate from Ridge Lines and 

View Sheds. All agreed that this would be a good idea. Members will begin 

to write their individual sections of the plan for April meeting. (Margo 

discovered that Master Plan will not be ready until end of summer, early 

fall.) 

5. Discussion re meeting attendance and potential new members. 

6. Tim B. will ask GordieJohnk, principal of Lafayette Regional School, if there 

is any student interest in 4H Conservation Campthis summer. 

7. Grafton County Conservation District to hold their annual meeting at the 

Sunset Hill House in Sugar Hill on April 2, 2013. 

8. Kathie G. will contact ACT to submit an application form for conservation 

funds for the Cooley-Jericho Community Forest (which have already been 

donated) to have on file. 

9. Sugar Hill Facebook Page  will have section where community members can 

report siting’s of wildlife. 

10. Thank you to Ron Cole for his service to the town as a SHCC member. We 

accept his resignation with regret. 

11. Next meeting: April 18, 2013 @ 7 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margo Connors 


